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TO: Robert Jeffery
FROM: Henry Blackburn
RE: Interim Direction

This is a note to thank you for relieving me when | was anxious to step
down last year and for the yeoman work you have done on some tough
issues. You have obviously experienced now the stresses of responsibility
and become aware of the needs for "excessive" communications.

At any rate, | am grateful and | am particularly sorry about the recent
event of my over-reaction to being excluded from one communication. You
have done a great job and | hope it wasn't an entlrely negative experience
for you.
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TO: Henry Blackburn

<
FR: Robert Jeffery Zﬁ;ﬁyk//

Thanks for the kind note. I have no hard
feelings about our one moment of disagreement.
Your support during my Interim was excellent
and most helpful.
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